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Statement from FBI Director on the School Shooting in Uvalde, Texas
Christopher Wray's statement follows

Washington, D.C., 26.05.2022, 07:03 Time

USPA NEWS - Yesterday we got the news we all dread. Parents received calls that are too devastating to even fathom. And a
community, really the whole nation, was shaken by another horrific mass shooting. This time—once again—at an elementary school
full of young children just days away from finishing the school year.

My heart goes out to the families of the victims and to the entire community in Uvalde. | know you’re experiencing unimaginable pain
and trauma. The entire FBI family feels your heartbreak and stands with you. There will certainly be more we learn about this heinous
attack in the days ahead, and | know the American people—and especially the people of Uvalde—are looking for answers.

| want to acknowledge the heroism of all law enforcement who responded immediately to the scene. For our part, the FBI will continue
to work around the clock with the Texas Department of Public Safety; the Uvalde Police Department; and our other state, local, and
federal partners to assist in any way we can. We're dedicating the full resources of the FBI San Antonio Field Office and a host of other
FBI Divisions to helping the Texas DPS and Uvalde PD, which have the lead in the investigation.

On top of that, we've deployed national resources, including investigative and analytical support, evidence response and laboratory
personnel, victim services professionals to assist families of the victims, and crisis management and behavioral analysis units.

We’re absolutely heartbroken about yesterday’s tragic events and committed to doing our part to support our partners in the
investigation and the Uvalde community as we begin to try to move forward.

Thank you for reading my article. These are merely my thoughts and insights based on the facts. | use only verified sources. No fake
news here. | write about a variety of subjects, mainly things | want to research and know more about. You can check out my website -
Small Village Life at smallvillagelife.com, where | share useful articles and news.

Wendy writes for the United States Press Agency and is a former columnist with the Fulton County Expositor, Wauseon, Ohio.

Source: FBI National Press Office press release May 25, 2022
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